
Dear Parents/Guardians 

  
As part of the Induction meetings back in August we highlighted the importance of 
parents accessing the Parent SIMS App. To date 1539 invitation emails have been sent 
and 909 of these have been accepted by parents. With over 900 students, this has 
proved to be a great success. 
  
The Parent SIMS App is the main form of communication with our parents and 
messages are pushed out daily. Not only this, but regular updates on attendance (Years 
8-14), along with notifications on behaviour and achievements are pushed out daily 
(Years 11-14). Did you know you can also update your contact details on the app? 
Simply click on the data collection widget, edit, amend and save details. These will be 
updated to our system within 24 hours. You can also access your son’s yearly reports. 
The Parent SIMS App is a one stop shop to streamline regular communication to our 
parents. 
  
If you still haven't downloaded the app or have had difficulty in doing so, please follow 
the user-friendly guide to get you started. 
  
If your invitation email has expired or has been deleted, please contact Mrs Elmore 
on aelmore972@c2kni.net to be issued with another one. Best advice is to not have the 
app downloaded onto your phone until you complete the registration process explained 
in the link. 
  
Many thanks 

  
A Elmore 

  
https://m.youtube.com/watch?fbclid=IwAR2fBVMiKXHrQp1cgdeRfdCt_JiYRgt-Y-
OmB1OKzT4iP_977cxYhn_TC68&v=_v-Kg5_RjC0&feature=youtu.be 
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